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Suburban Natural Gas Monthly Service Charge rate increase
Understanding the need to attract additional revenue; increasing a monthly service charge without consumption
basis is effectively wrong.  Revenue required to maintain or increase infrastructure should never necessarily be
passed equally to all simply by virtue of being a customer. If new taps are requiring expansion, then pass those on to
the developers. Infrastructure repair/replacement should be a direct cost related to consumption. Tier consumption
(much like electricity) if necessary (higher consumption higher costs) but do not impart charges upon low or no
consumers. I would recommend eliminating a monthly charge entirely and replacing it with a consumption based
infrastructure charge.

John Oreskovich
sales.opd@gmail.com
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